
Countryside Fire Protection District is proud to participate in the 
"Be Alarmed!" Smoke Alarm Installation Statewide Blitz, a joint 
initiative by Camp I Am Me, and the Office of the Illinois State Fire 
Marshal.  

CFPD will be installing smoke alarms at no cost to residents within 
our Fire District.  Our goal is to ensure every home has working, 
properly installed smoke alarms and educate residents on fire 
safety and prevention strategies. 

Why it matters: ✅ Working smoke alarms save lives ✅ Proper 
installation ensures maximum protection ✅ Fire safety education 
helps prevent tragedy. 

Let’s work together to keep our community safe! 
Scan the QR code to request a FREE smoke alarm  
installation. 
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